
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice of Quorum 
 

Welcome Back Kickoff Livestream 
2:00 p.m., Friday, August 7, 2020  

 
Glendale Elementary School District Office Board Room 

7301 North 58th Avenue 
Glendale, Arizona 

 

Members of Glendale Elementary School District’s Governing Board 
will participate in the welcome back livestream video on Friday, 
August 7th, at the Glendale Elementary School District.  Members 
who may be in attendance include:  Ms. Sara Smith, Ms. Brenda 
Bartels, Ms. Mary Ann Wilson and Ms. Monica Pimentel.  
Governing Board business will not be discussed during the event. 

 

  
 


